
From: Tarrington Parish Clerk <tarringtonparishclerk@gmail.com>  
Sent: 16 April 2024 21:48 
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Consultation - 240530 - Woodbine Cottage, Tarrington, HR1 4JQ 

 

Tarrington Parish Council considered this application at an extraordinary meeting held on 

Tuesday the 16th April 2024 and support the application. 

 

Tarrington Parish Council have been granted an extension of time to respond. 

 

Paul Hayden 

Tarrington Parish Clerk  
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